

Rose-des-vents and Henderson PAC/Newsletter

Rose-des-Vents & Henderson Parents Association

Hello dear parents:

Halloween costumes sale on October 13

Update on fundraising

Friday, October 13 was the Halloween costumes sale. Thank you all for your donations to the community. Thank you to Caroline Benedek and her team for all the organization.



Class representatives

PAC is pleased to introduce the class representatives list for 2017-2018. Some classes do not have candidates so far, please feel free to contact <u>us</u> if interested. You can find the <u>guide</u> for this role on our website.

Division	Teacher	Representatives
Division 1 – kindergarden	Louise Charland	
Division 2 – kindergarden	Hanane Ajaajaa	
Division 3 – kindergarden / 1st	<u>Danielle Leclerc</u>	<u>Samantha</u> Kemp
grade		
Division 4 – 1s grade	Julie Bancroft	<u>Valerie</u> Jamai
Division 5 – grade 1/2	Nancy Barbosa De	<u>Cecilia</u> Huard
	Oliveira Lima	
Division 6 – grade 2	Estelle Pimenta	Marie-France
		Delisle
Division 7 – grade 2/3	Brigitte Attali-Netherton	<u>Dominique</u>
		Toupin
Division 8 – grade 3	Anne-Marie Lapointe	<u>Caroline</u> Benedek
		Alison
Division 9 – grade 3/4	Guy Chamberland	
Division 10 – grade 4	Chloe Hudicourt	<u>Valeria</u> Morrison
		Natacha Corrie
Division 11 – grade 5	Zohra Sehboub	Nadine Cahan
Division 12 – grade 5/6	Karine	

Division 13 – grade 6	Marie-Pier Dandurand	Jo-Ann Rondeau
Division 14 – grade 6	Mylène Boulanger	<u>Christine</u> Fyfe
		Marie Des Roches

Monthly PAC meetings

Please find below our meeting dates. They are held at Jules Verne library from 7pm on:

- Monday, October 30
- Tuesday, December 5
- Tuesday, January 9
- > Thursday, March 1
- Wednesday, April 11
- Tuesday, May 15
- Thursday, June 14

Volleyball team for grade 5 and 6

It is not too late to sign up your 5th or 6th grader for the RDV volleyball teams!

We had our first practice last Friday evening from 7 p.m. to 8.30 p.m. at RDV gymnasium and it was super fun!

We have enough boys to make a team, but we only have 2 girls who signed up so far. (we need a minimum of 6 girls to make a team). So, grade 5/6 girls please come out – it is your chance to play volleyball on a school team.

The Boys' tournaments start on Monday, October 30 and end on Monday, November 27. The Girls' tournaments start on Tuesday, October 31 and end on Tuesday, November 28. Mat Grady and Christine Dawes have volunteered to be our coaches for the practices and boys' games. If there are enough players to make a girls' team, we will need a parent to coach the games on Tuesdays after school.

See you at the gym!

Caroline Benedek 778-233-7616

Reminder: Friday, October 27 – Halloween Party

Potluck, dancing evening, haunted house and lot of other games at Henderson school from 6 p.m. to 9 p.m.!

Don't forget to pick up your Rocky Mountains pizzas and donuts orders! Orders forms are available on the website: pizzas, donuts and fruits.

Anne Lama, PAC secretary 2017–2018 secretaireaperosedesvents@gmail.com

✓ Dates to remember

Check our online calendar for activities and important dates

✓ You have a message for the parents community

Please contact the PAC secretary no later than two days before the newsletter publication. You can also contact your class representative.

√ Your PAC is on Facebook

Click here to find our Facebook page.